
     
       CARE LEAVERS’ WEEK  

26 OCTOBER - 1 NOVEMBER 2020

Supported by: 

See what is happeing during the week: 
birminghamchildrenstrust.co.uk/NCLW2020

 
For further info about Care Leavers’ Week: 

Abba.loughran@birminghamchildrenstrust.co.uk

Send your video messages to: 
Kirstie.Cotton@birminghamchildrenstrust.co.uk

Share your experience on Twitter 
@bhamchildtrust using the hashtag #NCLW 

Come and join us in Birmingham to 
celebrate our Future You Campaign, during 

National Care Leavers’ Week 2020, 
celebrating the successes and 

career aspirations of our young people.


